
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

6 July 2020 

 

 

Dear Colleagues and Students 

ANNOUNCING TWO MORE COVID-19 CASES: EAST LONDON CAMPUS 

New Infections: 
This morning the university received notification of another two Covid-19 positive employees, both from the East 
London campus.  One works in the  Faculty of Law and is currently recovering in hospital. The second case,                     
Ms Andiswa Makula ,  is  an Administrator in the Faculty of Social Sciences and Humanities.   

We commend Ms Makula for voluntarily giving us consent to publish her details.  She is in isolation. 

As in previous cases, the usual health and  safety protocols will be implemented, including identification of  possible 
contacts.  May the colleagues remain encouraged and assured of our support throughout their recovery journeys. 

 
Recoveries: 
Although the university is reporting 10 cases, as at today we only have two active cases.  The other previously 
infected employees have recovered fully.  
 
Let us endeavour to keep safe and stay healthy. 

  
Sincerely 

Tandi Mapukata 
University Spokesperson 
tmapukata@ufh.ac.za 
  

 

 

 


